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	EDITOR’S CORNER

by Joan Schwartzman 

“You have to love a nation that celebrates its independence every July 4th, not with a parade of guns, tanks, and soldiers who file by the White House in a show of strength and 
	WELCOME,  NEW MEMBER
Mary Drusbasky 
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Everybody: Join us at  our regular    
Friends Meetings:
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No meetings July or August
Saturday   Sept 7 at 10 AM
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

by Marion Damick 

As I write this, I am in Portland, Oregon on my way to the Canadian Rockies.   I, like many others, seem
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to feel that one has to go far away to find interesting locales. That, however, is not true, as I discovered on our way to the airport. A friend gave us a car service, and the driver, in order to avoid bottlenecks, introduced me, a native-born Pittsburgher, to areas I had never seen before: McKees Rocks (full disclosure: I had been in the Rocks), Sto-Rox, Montour, Kennedy Township, and Finley.  I was fascinated as each seemed so interesting and unique in its fashion. We managed to come to the Marriot on the Parkway, about 5 minutes from the airport.  My point (as if you didn't know): look around your own community.  Take a stroll, take a bus, drive your car. There's always something to appreciate and find interesting.  Hope you all have a good summer.

	muscle, but with family picnics where kids throw Frisbees, the potato salad gets iffy, and the flies die from happiness.  You may think you have over-eaten, but it is patriotism.”                            Erma Bombeck- 1927-1996

I love summertime, with its "bookend" holidays (Memorial Day and Labor Day) and the 4th of July.  Summer means vacations, lazy weekends, long evenings --all great opportunities to relax with a good book. What better reason to stop by the library and find something to read, watch or listen to.  Who knows, you might discover something new -- maybe even something that will open your mind to a new passion or pastime.  

Enjoy your summer and don't forget our library. 
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          Transitions         
By Holly McCullough, Manager, 

Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh – Squirrel Hill 

I’m taking this opportunity to announce that after 8 years as manager of the Squirrel Hill branch I have
accepted an Assistant Director position heading up our newly created Office of Programs and Partnerships for the library system (see more info on page 2).  Although I couldn’t be more excited about this opportunity, saying goodbye is always tough.  I cannot say enough about how much the support and friendship of the Friends of the Library has meant to me in my tenure here.  I am confident in saying that together we’ve made a great library even greater.  I look forward to working with you and the other Friends groups in my new capacity.  As for Squirrel Hill I’m not sure if a new manager will be chosen by the time this is printed but I can’t wait to see what you’ll accomplish going forward. 
	


	We’re having a party!  On Saturday, September 21, at 1:00 PM the Origami Club of Pittsburgh (OCoP) will celebrate its 25th Anniversary in the Children’s Room at the Squirrel Hill Library.  The event, which replaces the regular Saturday meetings, will include model making and refreshments (cupcakes and lemonade).  Everybody is welcome. Club members will demonstrate some new models and techniques they learned at a recent “Centerfold” origami convention in Columbus, OHio.  Read more about OCoP on page 3.
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	         Children’s Department Summer Happenings
                by Rebecca O’Connell,  Children’s Librarian                   
Summer Reading Club began June 10, and it will keep going through August 11. Your child can join the club any time between now and the last day. This year’s theme is Dig into Reading! Come into the library or go to www.carnegielibrary.org/summer and sign up your child for Summer Reading Club!  
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	We have two types of programs for children:


· Our Read-to-Me program is for babies and children up to age 5.  Enjoy the experience of sharing books with your babies or children, while providing them with the six early literacy skills that research suggests all children need to have to become strong readers.

· Our Readers program is for children in kindergarten through grade 5.  Research suggests that students who read at least six books over the summer maintain their reading skills, while reading more than six books leads to gains in reading skills.

	

Both our Read-to-Me and Reader programs encourage children to read or to listen to someone read to them over the summer.  Children can earn stickers, prizes, and a chance to win the grand prize in our end-of-summer drawing by reading and keeping track of what they read.
As an extra reading incentive, The Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library – CLP will donate 2¢ to the Animal Rescue League Wildlife Center for each book read in the Summer Reading Club.

(Thank you, Friends!)


In addition to our Summer Reading Club program, we have a variety of fun events for children and their families.  These include:

	   Our Weekly Storytimes:

· Pre-K Storytime (3-5 years)
          Mondays at 1:00 PM

· Family Storytime (all ages welcome)
          Saturdays at 11:00 AM

· Terrific Tales for Toddlers (18 mo. – 3 yrs. old)
          Tuesdays at 10:30 AM and 11:30 AM

· Baby & Me (birth – 18 mo.)
          Thursdays at 10:30 AM and 11:30 AM

	                School-age Craft Club
          (5–12 yrs. old), Wednesdays at 4:00 PM

         Please register by calling 412-422-9651
        or emailing sqhillchildrens@carnegielibrary.org

July


3
      --

Fairy or Gnome Houses

July

10
--
Pet Rocks
July


17
--

Beaded Keychain

July 

24
--
Mummy Puppets
July

31
--
Fossils
August

7
--

Sharpie Tie Dye (please bring a shirt or other item to tie dye)
August

14
--

Magic Show with local magician Weird Eric
August
 21
--

Origami Club of Pittsburgh
August
 28
--
Dog Safety Program presented by Animal Friends, featuring Sam the therapy dog
Animal



Programs and Partnerships

The Office of Programs and Partnerships is a key element of the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh’s 2013-2017 Strategic Plan.  In bringing together oversight of services to children and teens, outreach, community engagement and volunteers, and charging that unit to coordinate programming and partnerships across the system, CLP will be well positioned for significant enhancement to the “engagement” aspect of the library’s mission:  To engage our community in literacy and learning.
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The Origami Club of Pittsburgh Marks 25 Years at Our Branch
The founders of the Origami Club of Pittsburgh (OCoP) first met at the Squirrel Hill Library in 1988.  OCoP has had monthly meetings here ever since, except for the year and a half of the branch’s renovation, when the club met at the Homewood library.  Squirrel Hill was selected as near the Oakland universities because of the popularity of origami among math and computer students.  Since OCoP began, an origami club has developed and flourished at CMU, and in 2012 a club was started at Pitt.  

Club members regularly do origami demonstrations at Phipps Conservatory, other libraries, nursing homes, the Children’s International Theater Festival, and international festivals at various schools.  OCoP folders were commissioned to do origami models for a trade show, and on another occasion demonstrated at a store opening.  On two occasions, OCoP sponsored “Fold Ins” at area junior high schools.  Two club members have published books.  John Morin wrote The Ultimate Origami Book and Scott Stern created the models and wrote Origami Outside the Box.  
In 2005, the Women’s Committee at the Carnegie Museum of Art asked OCoP to design and create a 25 foot Holiday Tree with a Ukrainian theme.  The members chose Jan Brett’s book The Lost Mitten.  A team of 30 folders of all ages filled the tree with decorations and made life-size origami models of all the characters, including a 6 foot bear folded from a 12 foot square of brown paper. 

OCoP meets on the third Saturday of each month: 12  noon – Beginners and 1:30 pm – Advanced folders.   Paper is provided but you might like to bring some of your models; and perhaps a book with any model that you are struggling with.  Emmeline Silk (a member of OCoP) goes to the East Liberty Library to provide an origami lesson immediately following the Squirrel Hill meeting, from  3:30 to 5 pm.

	Although paper was invented in China, the word “origami” was coined in Japan.  Origami means “to fold paper” (usually animals or figures).  The most classic of all origami is the crane.  Legend has it that when 1000 origami cranes are folded, a wish can be granted.  Origami cranes have become a symbol of peace as groups join to fold 1000 cranes.  For more, see http://thousandcranesofpeace.com and http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sadako_Sasaki.   

When children begin to attend the club meetings (sometimes as young as 8, accompanied by a parent) they often ask:  “When can I join the advanced folding group?”  The club members reply “When you can fold the crane model from memory.”
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	Getting Started with Origami

Go to the library and find an author with clear directions.  Some authors to try are: Paul Jackson, Gay Merrill Gross and Toshie Takahama.  Until you make some progress, don’t try models with a zillion steps.


Find a friend to fold with.  Two heads can figure out the instructions more quickly than one.  When you get “stuck”, put the model away…wait 24 hours and try again.

Come to a meeting of the Origami Club of Pittsburgh.  

Go to OCoP’s web site, www.origamiclubofpgh.org  or the national organization’s site, www.origami-usa.org.   On the internet there are video tutorials that can be helpful.  Also, look for the film documentary Between the Folds.  It features about 12 master folders and is very inspiring.  


	The oldest books are still only just out to those who have not read them.         Samuel Butler-1835-1902

	Teen Summer Reading 2012

by Maddie Siegel, Teen Librarian
Summer Reading is already in full swing, but it’s not too late to join in on the fun!  Teen Summer Reading is a program intended to encourage teens (entering grades 6-12) to read books, magazines, graphic novels and even websites and blogs during their summer vacation.
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.

How can teens participate?

All aspects of TSR will be online at www.carnegielibrary.org/summer/teens.  This includes registration and adding items that you read.  Items read may include novels, nonfiction, graphic novels, comic books, magazines and required school reading.  Even materials not from the library count! 

There are incentives/prizes for participants too!

· Free books & prizes – The Squirrel Hill branch will be giving each teen that signs up a free book and prize.

· Weekly Raffle prizes – Every week from mid-June through mid-August that you enter a book you’ve read into your TSR account, your name will be placed in a raffle to win a gift card.  Winners will be contacted by telephone.

· Awesome Grand Prize – One person will be chosen from all CLP teen participants to win a brand new iPad and iTunes gift card!  To be eligible to win, simply complete 7 of 13 fun summer activities and hand in your information sheet to the Teen Librarian.

· Teen Fine Forgiveness – We are offering fine forgiveness for teens who register for TSR.  
Weekly Programs – Fridays from June 15 through August 10, from 1:30-2:30 PM in Meeting Room A.  Join us for an afternoon of food, crafts, games and more!  No registration required.
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Mark Russell,

   Librarian
	Film,
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         Fiction,  

                       and  Fun
	       Third Thursday of the month 
                     from 1 to 4 PM
July 18    Cloud Atlas by David Mitchell
 August 15   Team of Rivals: the political genius of Abraham Lincoln

by Doris Kearns Goodwin
September 19   Anna Karenina by Leo Tolstoy
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Jeanne Bergad     
   Moderator


	Film, Fiction, and Fun is a special series presented at the Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh – Squirrel Hill that explores the relationship between films and the novels that inspired them.  Attendees are encouraged to read a monthly selection, then join CCAC’s Jeanne Bergad for a screening of the film and discussion to follow.

July 18th’s title is Cloud Atlas by David Mitchell.  Mitchell’s adventurous 2004 novel collects six distinct stories that travel back and forth in time, from the 19th century to a dystopian future.  The stories are nested together, with each one connecting in some way to the story that preceded it.  The 2012 film adaptation was directed by Tom Tykwer, Andy Wachowski and Lana Wachowski.  The film featured an ensemble cast including Tom Hanks, Halle Berry, Jim Broadbent, Hugo Weaving, Susan Sarandon, and Hugh Grant; each actor played multiple roles in the film.

August 15th’s book is Team of Rivals: the political genius of Abraham Lincoln by Doris Kearns Goodwin.  This 2005 history is not just a biography of Lincoln, but also of the rivals for his presidency that Lincoln selected for his cabinet:  Edward Bates, William H. Seward, and Salmon P. Chase.  Utilizing strong leadership and political finesse, Lincoln gained the respect and admiration of these competitors and turned them into a team that led the country through a time of crisis.  Steven Spielberg purchased the film rights to the book before it was even published, and his adaptation Lincoln came out in 2012.  The film starred Daniel Day Lewis as Lincoln, and he won the Academy Award for Best Actor for his performance.

September 19th’s selection is Anna Karenina by Leo Tolstoy.  Described by William Faulkner as “the best novel ever written”, Tolstoy’s epic work was published in serial installments in The Russian Messenger from 1873 to 1877.  The title character is a Russian aristocrat and socialite who is in a loveless marriage with a man 20 years her senior.  She begins an affair with a cavalry officer, Count Vronsky, and their relationship results in a great tragedy.  Anna Karenina has been adapted in film 15 times; the latest is the 2012 version directed by Joe Wright and starring Keira Knightley as Anna.


	

	


	The Squirrel Hill

Adult Book Discussion Group

meets on Thursday 

from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm

All are Welcome.  

July – no meeting
August 22
American Lightning: terror, mystery, and the birth of
Hollywood 

by Howard Blum

Sept 26
Friday Night Lights: a town, a team, and a dream 
by H. G. Bissinger
	               BOOK SALE NEWS

         by Pat Bender, book sale chairperson 

Before I report on "regular" news, I want to talk about our need for volunteer translators.  They are needed to translate title, author, date and publisher. We are desperate for translators of Russian and Hebrew at the moment.  If
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	you are able to help, stop by our book room or leave your name and phone or email address at the desk. Your help will be greatly appreciated.                                                   
 
I am happy to say once again that book sales in the library and on Amazon are continuing
to do increasingly well.                                                                                                             
 
Kim's updated approach to book display attracts more browsers.  The red cart holds books 
with special prices.  The amount on the sticker is at least $2.00 less than the lowest Amazon price.  These books are the real bargains.                                                                 
 
Also, we are participating with the Carnegie system in sending books that are not sellable
for us to Better World Books.  Income from the sale of these books goes into the Carnegie
system.
Even though the major steps in our reorganization have been taken there are many everyday chores to be done.  Kim Lincoln, who heads the FriendShop, is away for the whole summer but the book shelves need to be stocked and straightened almost daily.  

New donations need to be sorted and evaluated for Amazon, book shelves, and boxing for BetterWorldBooks.  These jobs are not demanding, but together they require more time than one person has.    Please think about this and stop in to the book room or email me at friendsoftheshlibrary@yahoo.com.
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	ADULT PROGRAMS

July – September 2013
by Aisha Hallman
programs begin at 6:30 unless otherwise noted
	


	Thursday, July 11    Don’t be Afraid of Fear: Six Facts About Fear and How to Overcome Them 
If you are chronically frustrated, find yourself filled with anger and fear and wonder why other people are getting what they want in life, you qualify for membership in the biggest club in the world, the club of the confused, frustrated and unhappy.  Ms. Sabina will explain how we can come to terms with our fears and keep them from interfering with our goals and dreams.
A People’s University Lecture  presented by Alexandra Sabina

Monday,  July 29      Gardening Thyme: Preserving Food; The Basics of Canning, Drying, and Freezing
Correctly preserving herbs, fruits, and vegetables for later use is an exceptional way to save money and to serve delicious and healthy foods from the garden or farmer’s market all year long. Preserving is easy, fun, and satisfying. Come to this class and learn the basics of canning, drying, and freezing. Recipes are included and instructive handouts will be provided. Registration is required. Please contact the library at 412-422-9650 or squirrelhillprograms@carnegielibrary.org to register.
Presented by Susan Marquesan, Penn State Master Gardener And Master Food Preserver
Friday, September 6 at 2:30 p.m.     The Four Season Garden with Urban Gardener Pittsburgh

Urban Gardener Pittsburgh will be here to help you decide how and what to plant for year-round garden beauty.

Saturday, September 7 from 10:30 a.m.-12 p.m.     I Want To Write!
This free seminar featuring award-winning writer Michele Poydence and Post-Gazette essayist Eileen Colianni will guide you in the secrets and techniques of writing to sell. Registration is required. Please contact the library at 412-422-9650 or squirrelhillprograms@carnegielibrary.org to register.
Computer classes will be starting in September. Check with the library for more details.

Genre Book Club- Third Wednesday of the month at 6 PM
On July 17, join us at Gullifty’s, 1922 Murray Ave, at a special time, 7 PM. We’ll be discussing Cheryl Strayed’s memoir, Wild: From Lost to Found on the Pacific Crest Trail.

On August 21, we’re back at the library and our regular time to discuss the graphic novel Tales from Outer Suburbia by Shaun Tan.

On September 18, we’ll be reading First You Try Everything by Jane McCafferty, who’ll join us at the meeting to talk about her book.  (You can read about this local author in our newsletter of January, 2013 at pittsburghusedbooks.com/newsletters.)                                         


	  Good friends, good books and a sleepy conscience: this is the ideal life.    
                                                                                                         Mark Twain 1835-1910


	IMHO
In My Humble Opinion
 by Margie Spenser, 
newsletter tech staff
I just learned about Holly’s new position and I’m flip-flopping between glad and sad.  She is going to be a terrific leader in the Office of Programs and Partnerships, as she was here, but we’re going to miss her a lot.  Of course, as Maggie McFalls, the liaison between CLP and the branch Friends groups, pointed out in a recent Friends Council meeting, the best librarians on the staff are going to be competing to come to Squirrel Hill.  But none of them is Holly.  
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I
I missed the Annual Friends’ Meeting but I’ve been told that Prudence Holmes’ one-woman show about author Willa Cather was one of the best entertainments we’ve ever had.  There were more than 60 people in attendance and everybody hung around afterward to socialize much longer than usual!  We’ll be looking for a great program for 2014, so let us know if you learn about any person or group we should consider.
I am probably going to retire from the newsletter after the October issue.  The Friends Board will be discussing the form future communications will take.  If you have any interest in the topic, please contact me at 412-865-7444 or come to the September Friends meeting on Saturday the 7th at 10 AM.
This has nothing to do with books, but I have to share it.  I was driving to the new Aldi’s at Baum and Negley last week and saw a fellow panhandling on Centre Avenue.  He had one of those cardboard signs with a handwritten message; I hate to give cash in this situation, so  I thought maybe I’d pick up some food at Aldi’s and give it to him on my way back home, but that wasn’t what he wanted.  His sign said “My wife has been abducted by aliens.  Need $1 for ransom.”  I didn’t have a buck but he got all the change in my pocket.  I’m still grinning.


	CARNEGIE LIBRARY OF

PITTSBURGH  –
SQUIRREL HILL
5801 Forbes Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Adult Services: 412-422-9650

Children's Services: 412-422-9841

Fax: 412-422-5811

www.carnegielibrary.org/clp/sq

	ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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	Is your Friends Membership up to date? Please check your mailing label.       ( 

If the date is before 07/13, you need to renew.  Mail us the form below.

	
	

	ALL CLP BRANCHES WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAY, JULY 4TH 
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	Make checks payable to:
Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library
and mail to:

Allison Marciszyn

7716 Francis St.

Swissvale, PA 15218
SqHiFriendsLib@gmail.com
Check one box:

   FORMCHECKBOX 
  New Member   FORMCHECKBOX 
  Renewal

Check one or two boxes:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $5.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $10.00
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $15.00

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $25.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $50.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Other ____

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  DONOR (the first year  is free, but we
                       gladly accept donations.)

Name:___________________________________


     (Last)
                                 (First)    

Address: _________________________________

City/State: __________________Zip: __________

Phone(s): ___________________Date: _________

E-mail address: ____________________________

Please check all activities you can help with: 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Stocking Book Sale Shelves
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Library Advocacy

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Sorting Used Books

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Gardening

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Keeping Sale Shelves Neat

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Publicity 

COMMENTS:


	  In Memoriam
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Our Friends of the Library -- and our community -- lost a good friend and valued supporter when Suzanne Berman lost 
her battle with cancer on April 13, 2013.

We will miss her smiling face, unselfish ways and the warmth of
her friendship. We wish her peace, and hope that her family and friends are
comforted by the love felt by all who
 were lucky enough to have been
 a part of her life.



     -- J. S.

One on One Career Assistance
Do you need help with your resume 

or cover letter?  Would you like 

assistance in searching for jobs or

 filling out applications online?  

Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh – 

Squirrel Hill is offering personal career 

assistance in one hour sessions

 on July 11th and July 24th 

from 2 to 5 PM.  

Registration is required:  call 

412-422-9650 to sign up.
	Art at the 

Squirrel Hill Library
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Coming up are:

July:    Laura Finelli 
watercolors; 

August:   Ed Yarroa 

Mixed media
September: Clementine Salloum mixed media  
We are scheduled through February, 2014. To exhibit  after that, call Marion Damick 
at  412-521-3075.




When you are growing up, there are two institutional places that affect you most powerfully- the church, which belongs to God, and the public library,� which belongs to you.           �                                      Keith Richards 1943 -
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“The crane model is often one of the “stunt performances” at the National OUSA Convention, held each June in New York.  On occasion, we’ve folded cranes using chopsticks; behind our backs; with our feet; my right hand and your left hand; using blintz pastry, etc.”	   	       Sue Neff, OCoP











The only person you should � compete with is yourself.  You  � can’t hope for a fairer match.                                                                                 �                       Todd Ruthman








�





Friends Officers 





	Marion Damick	            President


	Joan Schwartzman    Vice President


		Eleanor Hershberg	            Treasurer


	Rita Motor		            Secretary


email us at   


� HYPERLINK "mailto:friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com" �friends@pittsburghusedbooks.com�       
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